
Mowbray Education Trust is very pleased to have been selected as the sponsor
to support Buckminster Primary School.  
As a very close knit group of local schools, we are delighted to welcome
Buckminster Primary School to the family, and to be able to support the school
to grow and flourish.
We are extremely proud of our track record in ensuring that local schools are
well supported and are able to thrive in their communities. We are looking
forward to meeting the pupils, staff and families of Buckminster and working
with you all over the coming years.

Christine Stansfield
Chief Executive Officer
Mowbray Education Trust
 


